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Introduction / Background

There are a number of stations that provide differential GPS corrections to the mariner to enhance the accuracy of their position.

Analysis/Discussion

Conclusions

Recommendations

The suggested proposal is to include the abbreviation DGPS in INT 1 and to discuss the convenience of charting this abbreviation close to the stations that provide the service.

Justification and Impacts

Action Required of CSPCWG

The CSPCWG is invited to discuss the proposal.

